
Bailey, Heather 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello, 

Ryan Clark 
Saturday, Auqust 23, 2025 9:22 PM 
Madison Landmarks Commission 
748 Jenifer Detached Garage Demolition 

My family currently lives very near this location and I just wanted to comment that the owner of this 
property has done a very poor job of lead dust containment when doing renovations. Within the past 
couple of years they were scraping paint on the outside of the house without drop cloths to catch paint 
ch ips and were sanding old windows outside without any conta inment. I would like to request that they 
be reminded that they must use proper lead abatement methods duri ng this demolition project for the 
health and safety of their neighbors. 

Thank you, 
Ryan Clark 
41 OS Livingston St. 
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Bailey, Heather 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello, 

Sunday, Auqust 24, 2025 8:32 AM 
Madison Landmarks Commission 
748 Jennifer St 

I live in a house adjacent to 748 Jennifer St. 
That house has a recent history of poor lead paint containment practices. As a very close neighbor with a 
small chi ld, I am concerned that proper lead conta inment and abatement practices may not necessarily 
be followed if/when their garage is demolished. 

Thank you, 
Sarah Whitcomb 
412 S Livingston St. 
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